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“Dear Ms. Berger,

I strongly support the proposed policy change that will allow multiple transfers of ANILCA Cabin Special Use
Permits. I’ve been a regular user of the forest, both in USFS cabins and the cabins subject to this rule for nearly 40
years. I consider them to be a traditional use. If they are not allowed to continue in use as they have been, what of
the traditional use of those like me who’ve spent so many years of our lives enjoying the forest in ways that
contribute to its conservation?

Verne Skagerberg

P.O. Box 210308

Auke Bay, Alaska 99821
(907) 500-2302
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